
PROMISES MADE… PROMISES BROKEN!

JUNE 4TH, 
THURSDAY,
6:30 PM
Meeting of the Community 
Board 8 Housing Committee

CNR, 727 Classon Avenue at 
Park Place

MAKE YOUR 
VOICE HEARD!  
Tell CB8 ‘No expansion 
of Peter Young’!

FOR MORE INFORMATION:  crownheightsrm@gmail.com  www.revitalizecrownheights.org 

The Bloomberg Administration doesn’t care about 
keeping its promises to New Yorkers!

PROMISE MADE:  New York City will provide 
adequate and accessible services to all needy 
homeless New Yorkers.

PROMISE BROKEN:  The Bloomberg administration 
now plans to close it’s only intake center in Manhattan, 
and require more than 14,000 homeless men seeking 
shelter to travel long distances to an inadequate facility 
in Crown Heights.

PROMISE MADE:  No New York neighborhood will be 
required to absorb more than its fair share of City social 
services facilities.

PROMISE BROKEN:  The Bloomberg administration 
now plans to locate its major homeless male intake 
center in North Crown Heights – a neighborhood that is 
already the borough leader in social service beds.

PROMISE MADE:  To ease the burden of the new 
intake center, the City will close the Peter Young 
Shelter across the street.

PROMISE BROKEN:  The Bloomberg Administration 
is now seeking to reopen Peter Young and expand the 
facility to over 150 beds.

PROMISE MADE:  The City will commit $7 million to 
building a track and field in the Armory for the Central 
Brooklyn community.

PROMISE BROKEN:  The Bloomberg Administration 
has cancelled the track and field – apparently only 
Manhattan and Park Slope deserve these facilities.


